
Lesher Middle School Parent Night:
Social Media Awareness

Thursday, April 28 
5-6:30pm

Lesher Auditorium
Free dinner provided!






I N S T A G R A M ,
S N A P C H A T ,

T I K T O K ,  
O H  M Y !

Come learn more about:

-the risks of specific apps
-tools for parents/caregivers to monitor use
-the latest mental health implications
-increasing safety of online interactions



RSVP by emailing

kprather@psdschools.org

PARENTSONLY,PLEASE!


